
iii) Recognition that anti-corruption codes are good business practices which
should be included in trade policy and agreements.

The group also touched on the importance of linkages with other Iike-minded
countries to promote and support the establishment of a Code of Conduot. The
objective would be to influence the macicet to reflect human rights issues. In this
ongoing process, incentives rather than penalties could be utilized to encourage
voluntary adoption of Code of Conduot principles. Canadian involvement in this
procesa should be defined by a willingness to adapt to local situations and to


